
 

 

Ethics Committee Chair for the Royal College of Anaesthetists  

Applications are invited for the unremunerated voluntary position of Chair of the RCoA Ethics 
Committee. The post is for an initial term of 3 years, extended if appropriate for a further 3 
years.  

Please review the job description and personal specification. If you believe that you are the 
right person for this role, please submit an abbreviated focused CV (maximum 2 pages) and 
a 650-word statement which addresses the person specification. At the beginning of your 
statement please state your name, College Reference Number and current membership 
category at the College. Please send your CV and statement to Liz Jackson at 
ClinicalQuality@rcoa.ac.uk by 5pm on Friday 29th September 2023. 

Interviews will take place on either the afternoon of Wednesday 18th October or the 
afternoon of Wednesday 25th October. The incoming chair will take the post up in 2024, but 
as part of succession planning will be expected to attend the Ethics Committee meeting with 
the current chair on Wednesday 15th November 2023 14.00-16.00.  


